
 
 

Notice of Single Source Procurement 
 

 
Date:   July 13, 2016 
 
Subject:  Notice of Intent to Sole Source Purchase Herbicide Adjuvant 
 
Project #:  16-8816L.10 
 
Written Response Due: July 22, 2016, 5:00 p.m. 
 
Contact:  
Reagan Walker, Director of Administrative Services 
Email: rwalker@lwdd.net 
Fax: 561.495.9694 
 
This is not a Request for Bids and there is no solicitation available. The proposed contract action 
is for product or services for which the District intends to negotiate and award with only one 
source under the authority of the District’s Purchasing Policy, Chapter 7.3.6.3 and Florida 
Statutes, Chapter 287.057(3)(c).  Any responses received as a result of this Notice of Intent 
shall be considered solely for the purpose of determining whether to conduct a competitive 
procurement. Responses will not be considered as proposals, bids, or quotes.  
 
The Lake Worth Drainage District intends to a negotiate single-source procurement 
to purchase Lovert, a chemical adjuvant used in the treatment of aquatic and 
nuisance vegetation. The District would contract this procurement directly with 
Brewer International, the sole manufacturer of the commodity. This is an acquisition 
with an estimated value of more than $35,000.   
 
Interested firms or individuals may identify their interest and capability to respond to the 
requirement by submitting in writing their name, address, point of contact, telephone number, 
email, and a statement regarding capability to provide the specified procurement. Interested 
firms will be considered only if they respond with clear and convincing documentation that they 
are capable of meeting or exceeding the requirements stated herein. All responses received 
within seven (7) business days after the date of publication of this synopsis will be reviewed by 
the District. A determination by the District not to complete this proposed action based on the 
responses to this notice is solely within the discretion of the Executive Director. 
  
All responses must be in writing and returned to Attn: Reagan Walker, Director of 
Administrative Services, Lake Worth Drainage District, 13081 S. Military Trail, Delray Beach, FL 
33484, Fax: 561.495.9694 or e-mail rwalker@lwdd.net. Note the Project Number of the Sole 
Source information inquiry on all responses.  
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